U.S. Department of State
United States Agency for International Development

Government of Pakistan, Ministry of Science & Technology, Higher Education Commission

Dear Sir or Madame:

As the head of the Pakistan National Telecommunications Company (NTC), I am writing in support of Dr. Les Cottrell of the Stanford Linear Accelerator Center (SLAC) and Prof. Dr. Arshad Ali of the National University of Sciences and Technology (NUST) Institute of Information Technology (NIIT) and their teams participating in the SLAC/NIIT proposal in response to the U.S. State Department / USAID /Pakistan MOST “Pakistan - United States Science and Technology Coopertaive Program” solicitation.

This proposal, if funded, will provide a valuable monitoring capability for Pakistan’s Academic and Research networks managed carried by NTC. The monitoring will provide valuable information for trouble-shooting, planning, setting expectations and validating they are met, identifying where extra capacity is needed etc. information, application for the router/switch monitoring. It will also enable us to gauge our progress within Pakistan and with respect to the rest of the world. 
We are also excited about collaborating and sharing information and experiences with both NIIT and SLAC experts, and applying their tools to analyzing NTC router/switch data with a view to tracking long term performance, identifying bottlenecks, and detecting anomalous events. Finally we recognize the benefits that may accrue from the contacts with the world-wide Internet measurement community that will be enabled by this collaboration between NTC people and the SLAC/NIIT people.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can provide you any additional information regarding this letter

of support.

Yours Sincerely

Lt. CVmdr Amir
NTC Chairman
Address
cc: Dr. R. Les Cottrell
Prof. Dr. Arshad Ali
